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May 29th, 1924.

Rev. C.J.S. Stuart, 
381 Huron Street, 
Toronto, Ont.

I
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My dear Major:-
I have just received your 

letter of the 24th Instant suggesting that I 
should go to Toronto to unveil your memorial 
in September next.

.

I am very much afraid that 
the date mentioned, or anywhere near it, would 
be a very difficult one for me. The University 
will just be opening and as we have had a very 
large number of changes it is almost impossible 
for me to accept your invitation. I do not like 
to suggest leaving it over, since this might be 
the cause of disappointment, and I really think, 
therefore, that I must say that I am unable.to 
accede to your very much appreciated request.

Yours faithfully.
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